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December 14, 2022 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Thank you for your interest in our IB Middle Years Programme.  The MYP is a 
challenging framework that encourages students to make practical connections 
between their studies and the real world.  The MYP aims to help students develop 
their personal understanding, their emerging sense of self and their responsibility in 
their community.  Students take action when they apply what they are learning in the 
classroom and beyond.  IB learners strive to be caring members of the community who 
demonstrate a commitment to service, thereby making a positive difference to the 
lives of others and the environment.  All IB MYP students are required to take classes 
in all 8 content areas:  

* Language and Literature   * The Arts 

* Mathematics     * Design 

* Science      * Language Acquisition 

* Individuals and Societies    * Physical Education 

IB MYP students can also be placed in Vanguard classes, if they qualify. 

Please be sure to complete the following IB Transfer Checklist to complete your 
application for the 2023-2024 school year and forward all documents to our IB 
Coordinator, Mrs. Lynn Graham.  All documents must be received no later than 
January 31, 2023.  

 Teacher Recommendation to IB Coordinator (emailed from teacher) 

 2021-2022 Final Report Card to IB Coordinator (uploaded or emailed) 

 2022 STAAR Results for Math & Reading (if student took STAAR) to IB Coordinator 

(uploaded or emailed) 

Please reach out to Mrs. Graham at LGraham1@houstonisd.org with any questions. 

IB TRANSFER CHECKLIST 

mailto:LGraham1@houstonisd.org

